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Dear Friends,

On Tuesday, I told you about our effort to help gather comments from 1,000 Arkansans regarding 
the Lottery Commission’s move to roll out lottery ticket vending machines across Arkansas. So far, 
we’re approximately 1/5 of the way there, with just over 200 comments in.

The Arkansas Lottery Commission is open to public comments on the machines right now; that’s 
why we’ve set up a comment form on our website that people can use to send their thoughts to the 
commission. We plan to hand-deliver all comments to the Lottery Commission before the August 
13th deadline.

We need 800 more people to comment on the machines between now and August 13th. I 
believe we can find that many more, if you help us.

If you haven’t had a chance to send your comments to the Arkansas Lottery Commission, 
just go tohttp://www.familycouncil.org and use the form on our home page to make your voice 
heard. It only takes a few minutes.

After you’ve done that, please take a moment to email your friends, your friends and 
family members, and ask them to do the same thing.

In the last week, we’ve received a little over 200 comments on the machines. We need to keep this 
momentum going if we want to meet our goal of getting 1,000 Arkansans to weigh in on this issue. 

If you haven’t already, please go tohttp://www.familycouncil.org and fill out the form on our home 
page to make your voice heard. After you’ve done that, please forward this email to your spouse, 
your family members, and your friends, and invite each of them to speak out also.

Please go to http://www.familycouncil.org and make your voice heard today.

Sincerely,
Jerry Cox
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